From: Katz, Linda

To: Sadrieh, Nakissa

Subject: RE: Followup on Brazilian Blowout from IWG meeting in November
Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 2:42:11 PM

Nakissa,

I hope that Charlotte’s response is sufficient for now. Please try and disengage yourself from further
communications with Ms. Scranton at the present time and let OC deal with it.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Linda

From: Sadrieh, Nakissa

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:28 PM

To: Katz, Linda

Cc: Sadrieh, Nakissa

Subject: FW: Followup on Brazilian Blowout from IWG meeting in November

Please advise on how you wish to proceed with the email below.

| have told Ms Scranton that we are working on a response to her question. | contacted Charlotte
Christin from OC, twice, and she responded after the second time, to let me know that | would hear
back from Latasha. | have heard nothing yet. | have contacted in the past Jennifer Thomas,
specifically because the issue of formaldehyde use in cosmetics needed to be addressed, at least
from the labeling perspective, and in order to close out the investigation. In the absence of a close
out, we cannot issue a consumer alert. In fact the idea of a consumer alert was recently dismissed, in
favor of an update to our webpage, so that the media might not get alerted. The bottom line is that
we had not received from the manufacturer, a satisfactory warning statement in response to the
Brazilian blowout warning letter. At this point, we have to address the email below, and | am not
sure what the office/center/agency wishes to do to respond. Please advise. Thank you.

Regards,

Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.

Director, Cosmetics Division

Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)

Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)

4300 River Road

Room 1034 (HFS-125)

College Park, MD 20740

Tel: 240-402-2194

From: Alexandra Gorman Scranton [mailto:alexs@womensvoices.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:18 PM

To: Sadrieh, Nakissa
Cc: Jamie McConnell
Subject: RE: Followup on Brazilian Blowout from IWG meeting in November

Hi Nakissa,

Just wanted to give you a heads up. In light of the recent 60 Minutes report on formaldehyde in
Lumber Liquidators flooring we are feeling compelled to further highlight problems with
formaldehyde in other products while these concerns have a high profile in the press and with the
public. We plan to release this graphic on Brazilian Blowout (draft attached) later this week.

We were hoping to have a response to our earlier questions from the FDA before we released it. If
there is a response from FDA, please let us know by the end of the day tomorrow (Wed) and we can



